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		         Tel: Eltham 2431

			[redacted]

					7th June, 1939

A Cara, 
		I am sorry I cannot attend the
Council meeting tomorrow night, as there
is a Co. Bd., G.A.A., meeting already
fixed, from which I cannot absent
myself.
		The proposal to reduce the
membership fee to 1/- is one which
I endorse most heartily.  It will
make an immense difference to the
membership of the League. I hope
it will be carried. 
		Mise le meas mór
			Somhairle Mac Gabhann 
(Sam Smith)
			
